
 Exceptions Petition Guidelines 
 

Students may petition in order to seek exceptions to specific academic rules or regulations. Exception 
petitions from students with the College of Fine Arts are considered first by the College Committee 
which is comprised of faculty and staff from the College of Fine Arts, and then by University Committee 
which is comprised of faculty and staff from several academic disciplines at Wichita State University. 
Decisions made by the university committee are final. 
 
Requirements for submitting a Petition: 

1. It is the student's responsibility to ensure all paperwork and documentation is submitted to the 
Dean’s Office – Jardine Hall 112 – 



 DUE DATE 
To: College of Fine 
Arts Dean’s Office     

 
College of Fine Arts 
Exceptions Meeting 

 
WSU 

Exceptions Meeting 

 
Decision 

Letter Sent  

 
December 

 
December 2, 2013 

 
December 4, 2013 

 
December 12, 2013 

 
December 13, 2013 

 
January 

 
January 6, 2014 

 
January 8, 2014 

 
January 14, 2014 

 
January 15, 2014 

 
January 

 
January 6, 2014 

 
January 8, 2014 

 
January 16, 2014 

 
January 17, 2014 

 
February 

 
February 3, 2014 

 
February 5, 2014 

 
February 13, 2014 

 
February 14, 2014 

 
March 

 
March 3, 2014 

 
March 5, 2014 

 
March 13, 2014 

 
March 14, 2014 

 
April 

 


